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We, the Member States of the Association of Southeast Asian Nations 
(ASEAN), are deeply concerned over and condemn the reported 
bombing that impacted an Internally Displaced Persons (IDPs) camp 
in the Munglai Hkyet, Kachin State, on October 9, which claimed the 
lives of many civilians, including children. 
  
We reiterate our urgent call to end all forms of violence immediately, 
particularly those impacting civilians, and exercise utmost restraint to 
create a conducive environment for an inclusive dialogue toward a 
comprehensive solution to the situation in Myanmar. 

  
We reemphasize ASEAN’s commitment to assisting Myanmar in 
finding a peaceful and durable solution to the ongoing crisis through 
the complete implementation of the Five-Point Consensus for peace, 
security, and stability in the region.  
 
 

 
 


